
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,        Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 

 

Year 6 trip to Dawlish Warren Nature Reserve – Friday 7th June 

 

I am writing to ask for your permission to allow your child to attend our upcoming trip to Dawlish 

Warren Nature Reserve to enhance our Science learning this term around classification and 

evolution. We will spend the morning with Stephen Edwards, the ranger there, then have a picnic on 

the beach (weather permitting!) and return to school to go home at the usual time. 

 

We have been given a discount on train tickets by Southwest trains so the return ticket price for 

everyone is £2.33. Please make payments via the school Gateway app as usual. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch for the day: if they are in receipt of free school meals, one will 

be provided for them. 

 

If you give authorisation for your child’s involvement in this trip, please sign and return the reply slip 

that has been sent home with your child today. Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Graeme Hankin 

                            Year 6 teacher 


